
“SUPERVISOR TRAINING: SUCCESSFULLY
MANAGING A 21ST CENTURY WORKFORCE”
SEMINAR – MAY 15, MAY 22, 2009

The Illinois Chamber of Commerce and the law firm of O’Neil, Cannon, Hollman, DeJong S.C.
have developed an all-day seminar to educate and prepare your supervisors for challenges
from complying with confusing laws to effectively managing a diverse workforce. Many
supervisors have been promoted to their roles with no formal training or experience in
supervising. we can educate business leaders on how to manage individuals of wide-ranging
abilities, skill sets, personalities and cultures. We can help supervisors develop the skills and
tools they need to handle all HR challenges of the job so they can achieve the desired
performance from their employees.

This program would be equally valuable for new supervisors and owners or managers who
must ensure their supervisors are properly trained.

Register Here

https://www.wilaw.com/supervisor-training-successfully-managing-a-21st-century-workforce-seminar-may-15-may-22-2009/
https://www.wilaw.com/supervisor-training-successfully-managing-a-21st-century-workforce-seminar-may-15-may-22-2009/
https://www.wilaw.com/supervisor-training-successfully-managing-a-21st-century-workforce-seminar-may-15-may-22-2009/

